
 

 

December 2, 2015 

 

The Honorable Mark C. Christie 

The Honorable James C. Dimitri 

The Honorable Judith W. Jagdmann 

State Corporation Commission 

Tyler Building 

1300 E. Main Street 

Richmond, VA 23219 

 

Dear Commissioners: 
 

We would like to request that the SCC public hearing for the Dominion Power’s application PUE-2015-

00107 for the Haymarket 230 kV Double Circuit Transmission Line and 230-34.5 kV Haymarket 

Substation, be held at a location in or near Haymarket that will have sufficient capacity to accommodate 

the large number of citizens that will likely attend.  At a town hall meeting on this issue in January 2015 

over 1,000 citizens attended and we were at capacity for the high school where the meeting was held.   

 

We would also like to request that the public hearing be scheduled for a date that will allow members of 

the General Assembly who represent the affected areas to attend.  Given the constraints of preparing for 

the General Assembly session we would like to request that he hearing be scheduled for after the 

General Assembly adjourns Sine Die in March. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  If you have any questions you can reach Delegate Marshall 

at 703-853-4213 

 

Sincerely, 

    
Delegate Bob Marshall-13th District  Senator Richard Black-13th District 

 

     
Senator Richard Stuart-28th District  Delegate Tim Hugo-40th District 

 

 
Delegate-Elect John Bell-87th District 

 

 


